Littledean Church of England Primary School

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk



People with time for Children

26th February 2018

Dear Parents,

World Book Day Celebrations – Wednesday 7th March 2018 - A book and a bun!

It's nearly time to celebrate our love of books and share your favourite ones with your children. This year our World Book Day celebrations will take place on Wednesday 7th March as we are unable to celebrate on Thursday 1st March due to our Rock Steady Music lessons.

On Wednesday 7th March all children (and adults if you wish) are welcome to come to school dressed as their favourite book character. During the morning, you are invited to meet us in the hall to see all of the children parade in their costumes at 9.00 am. After, you are invited to share a book with your child(ren) in their classroom and regroup back in the hall for refreshments while the children gobble their delicious iced buns!

Also, for world book day, each child will be given a £1 book token that they can spend in most book shops. Please find the token attached to this letter. To find out which books you can buy with the token and any other information about world book day please visit www.worldbookday.com.

During the day the children will take part in various activities that have been organised by the school council and there will be a competition for each class to enter.

I hope to see many of you there!

Kind Regards

Miss Haile English Leader

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick